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From: Faisal Rizwan Siddiqui <faisalsiddiqui@hotmail.com>
Sent: Friday, January 22, 2010 11:11 AM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

This is in reference to the proposed changes to the Margin requirements for retail forex (RIN 3038-
AC61).

I would urge CFTC to not change the margin requirements from 100:1 to 10:1 since that will
seriously hamper investor's ability to trade Forex in the US.

Thanks -

Faisol Rigwan Siddiqui



